
Later that day...

Newsletter #3 - The Late Edition
Just pretend July didn't happen

All of a sudden, things are moving at lightning speed. 
We're back on track, and some amazing work by Calverts means

the site is almost ready to receive the shipping containers. 

First cut

Stone for the path arrives Pad holes dug
and path created

Pads in place 

What's 
next






North Yorkshire Building Control have now approved our
design, and will be inspecting the build at various stages.










The conversion should take between four and
six weeks, but we don't have a delivery date yet.

The containers have arrived at 
 Prest Engineering, and 

are being modified.



Other News


Preparations  for our fund raising Family Fun Day on

 Saturday September 16th
 are well underway, and further details will be published soon.  

Raffle tickets for our Grand Prize Draw in aid of the
Community Shed are selling fast! - get yours from our 

 reception any week-day from 9 - 4pm 



The draw will take place at the family fun day.


